
Bi-Monthly Newsletter

 Happy New Year from the Bountiful City Mayor & Council!

   
      We are so grateful to Councilmember Bahr (second from left) for her four years of service on the
Bountiful City Council.  She made the hard decision to not seek re-election as she added another child
to her family recently bringing the total to five!  As Councilmember Bahr put it:  “I learned a lot during
my first term but more importantly—I met so many good people.”   She has not ruled out the
possibility of running again for a second term in the future!  We’d love to have her back!
    Councilmember Murri (far right) is the newest member of the City Council - he was sworn at the
first City Council meeting of this year on January 9. A true product of Bountiful, he's excited to give
back to the community that shaped him. He has worked on the Bountiful Trails Committee and plans
to continue to work alongside Bountiful residents to build an even stronger and more vibrant city.
Welcome Councilmember Murri!
      Bountiful residents are always welcome to attend City Council meetings which are generally held
on the second and fourth Tuesdays of each month at City Hall, 795 South Main Street.  Visit our
website to sign up to receive Bountiful City information via email or to check the community calendar!      
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Bountiful City Streets Department - l to r - filling a plow with salt, plowing on City streets and a happy worker!

l to r - Councilmember Richard Higginson, outgoing Councilmember Millie Segura Bahr, Councilmember Cecilee Price-
Huish, Mayor Kendalyn Harris, Coucilmembers Jesse Bell and Kate Bradshaw, incoming Councilmember Matt Murri



This newsletter is published every other month and is included in Bountiful City utility bills. It is also available on the
Bountiful City website at www.bountifulutah.gov

For the most current information follow us on:       Bountiful City UT,         @BountifulCityUT or        bountifulcityutah, 
visit our website (www.bountifulutah.gov), or subscribe to our twice-monthly E-Newsletter.

Through March 31 - no
       overnight street parking.

January 30 -Caregiver 
       workshop - call 801.525.5050, 
       option 5 for more information.  

February 14 - Smedley Anniversary
celebration at the Bountiful Museum.  
More info:  bountifulmuseum.org
March 29 - Toast - The Ultimate
Bread Experience concert.  More
details coming soon!!

*always confirm meeting and event dates
and times on the City website or the
website indicated. 

Visit Bountiful City’s website for meeting
schedules and information.  Public
meeting agendas are available the
Thursday before the scheduled meeting. 

City Closure Dates

February 19
Presidents Day

HOLIDAY GARBAGE COLLECTION:    
     *Garbage and recycling are
picked up on all holidays except
Thanksgiving Day, Christmas Day 
and New Years Day, and pick up is
delayed by one day the rest of the
week with Friday routes being picked
up on Saturday.

     The simple act of locking your car and
your home are the best deterrents to
becoming the victim of a crime!  Never
leave your vehicle or home unlocked
even if you are only going to be gone for
a few minutes.  Leave your valuables         
                                home when visiting the 
                                     gym and lock up            
                                      your locker if you 
                                      use one there.                           
                                     Purses, phones or            
                                     other  valuables
should not be left unattended in
shopping carts or other public spaces.  
Keep your valuables safe!  
     Also be careful of scams  - especially
on the internet or over the phone.  If it
looks suspicious, it probably is!  Do not
open any links in emails from someone
you don’t know and tell suspicious callers
you will call them back - they’ll hang up
quickly! 

City Attorney                  801.298.6143
City Cemetery                801.298.6080
City Manager                 801.298.6140
City Prosecutor              801.298.6145
Code Enforcement        801.298.6190 
Engineering                    801.298.6125
Golf Course                    801.298.6040
Human Resources         801.298.6119
Landfill                            801.298.6169
Light & Power                801.298.6072
Mayor & Council            801.298.6146
Parks                               801.298.6178
Planning & Zoning         801.298.6190
Police (non-emergency/after hours)          
                                        801.298.6000
Power outages               801.298.6072
Streets/Sanitation/Recycling              
                                        801.298.6175
Utility Billing                   801.298.6100

At a glance dates *

Phone Numbers

Mayor
Kendalyn Harris

Councilmembers
Jesse Bell

Kate Bradshaw
Richard Higginson

Matt Murri
Cecilee Price-Huish

Get involved with
Bountiful's General Plan

update!
www.bountifulgeneralplan.com

As of January 1, 2024, daily
admission fees will be as follows:
$8 for adults 18 years and older
$6 for under 18 years and 60 years
and over.

More information:  
www.southdavisrecreation.com

Bountiful Fiber - ready to go!

Lock-up  to prevent crime!

     We are excited to announce that some
areas of Bountiful City are able to sign up
for Bountiful Fiber as of January 1!  More
areas will be ready to go as the year
progresses.  If you haven’t had a chance
to check out the mybountifulfiber.com 
website to find out when
it will be coming to your
neighborhood, please do!
     If you have questions 
about the pricing, how to
sign up for the service, want to sign up to
get updates or need other information,
you can find most answers on the
website, or feel free to call 801.987.9230
or email info@mybountifulfiber.com.   


